
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
To: Hans Ulrich Obrist <HUO@compuserve.com> 
Date: Wednesday, March 14, 2001 9:38 PM 
Subject: Re: <no subject> 
 
Dear HUO, hmmm, the only show that you saw that I did is the one I like the 
least, I rather forget about i. Anyway, my assistant Ozge wanted to fix the 
dates so that we can present them to the French Consulate. I am really excited 
about having you here, and also, I am looking into the architects. 
Best, 
Vasif 


